
   TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES      SPECIAL  
 
 

          August 27,    2021 
 
 
 
The Chair called the meeting to order at 10:14 am. Trustees Gabram and Trustee 
Port were present. Fiscal Officer Karen Walder was also present. 
 
Trustee Mueller was absent.  
 
The Budget Commission noted the Board’s actions taken at their 8/18/21 meeting 
in response to the Commission’s concerns. and were very impressed with the 
action taken by the trustees.  The commission expressed hope that the Board 
follows through with the projects they promised so that these types of problems 
will not be experienced next year.  The commission also suggested listening to 
and utilizing the fiscal officer as a resource. 
 
The Budget Commission advised the trustees that when they submit a list of 
money to be spent that they need to follow through and spend the money.  
 
The Budget Commission approved the 2022 budget submitted by Russell 
Township. 
 
Ms. Port made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Gabram seconded and it passed 
unanimously.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:25 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kristina Port, Chair     Karen Walder, Fiscal Officer 
       

Recorded by: J. Dorka 
 


